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Families of ASD-W, 
 
In each district, there is a team of Information Technology (IT) support staff that assists us in many 
ways.  The IT Division has created a process for students to reset their passwords and dust off their 
email accounts if they have not been in recent use.  Every student in grades 4 to 12 have been assigned 
an email address.  If your child/ren has lost connection to this address, it can be reset by following the 
instructions provided.  Please see the link below.  If you are unable to open the link, please visit our 
website (asd-w.nbed.nb.ca) and go to the COVID-19 tab and then to the “Learning Resources for 
Families” section to see the instructions. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
David McTimoney, Superintendent 
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